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STRICTLY PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

18th May 1982

A.W.

I write further to my letter of 8th April.

I have had a word with the person concerned.

He will certainly remain until 31st March 1983.

The Prime Minister hopes that he mav stay on until
30th September 1983, but my impression is that
we may not be able to keep him beyond the end
of March next year.

Thank you so much for all your concern and help
about this.

IAN GOW

Lord Cayzer

bcc. The Rt Hon Sir Keith Joseph Bt MP


